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Reading Log Checklist 
 

 
Prologue, Act I  Student Teacher + Comments 
Vocabulary: New words with definitions   
Summary: Summary of scene in your own 
words 

  

Questions: Questions about the scene   
ePALS Discussion: Examines text, shows 
depth of understanding 

  

Answers: Answers to questions explored 
with ePALS partner and recorded 

  

Personal Reaction: Reactions based on a 
second reading 

  

New Questions, New Answers, Insights: 
Discussion with ePALS partner based on 
second reading 

  

Act II Student Teacher + Comments 
Vocabulary: New words with definitions   
Summary: Summary of scene in your own 
words 

  

Questions: Questions about the scene   
ePALS Discussion: Examines text, shows 
depth of understanding 

  

Answers: Answers to questions explored 
with ePALS partner and recorded 

  

Personal Reaction: Reactions based on a 
second reading 

  

New Questions, New Answers, Insights: 
Discussion with ePALS partner based on 
second reading 

  

Act III Student Teacher + Comments 
Vocabulary: New words with definitions   
Summary: Summary of scene in your own 
words 

  

Questions: Questions about the scene   
ePALS Discussion: Examines text, shows 
depth of understanding 

  

Answers: Answers to questions explored 
with ePALS partner and recorded 

  

Personal Reaction: Reactions based on a 
second reading 

  

New Questions, New Answers, Insights: 
Discussion with ePALS partner based on 
second reading 

  

Act IV Student Teacher + Comments 
Vocabulary: New words with definitions   
Summary: Summary of scene in your own 
words 

  

Questions: Questions about the scene   
ePALS Discussion: Examines text, shows 
depth of understanding 

  

Answers: Answers to questions explored 
with ePALS partner and recorded 
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Personal Reaction: Reactions based on a 
second reading 

  

New Questions, New Answers, Insights: 
Discussion with ePALS partner based on 
second reading 

  

Act V Student Teacher + Comments 
Vocabulary: New words with definitions   
Summary: Summary of scene in your own 
words 

  

Questions: Questions about the scene   
ePALS Discussion: Examines text, shows 
depth of understanding 

  

Answers: Answers to questions explored 
with ePALS partner and recorded 

  

Personal Reaction: Reactions based on a 
second reading 

  

New Questions, New Answers, Insights: 
Discussion with ePALS partner based on 
second reading 

  

 


